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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Public Hearing Canceled Regarding Application to Develop New Dialysis 

Center in Wake County 

 
RALEIGH — A certificate of need public hearing scheduled for 10 a.m. on March 18 in Conference 
Room 26 in the Edgerton Building, Dorothea Dix Campus, 809 Ruggles Drive, Raleigh has been 
canceled. 
 
The Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section of the North Carolina Department of Health 
and Human Services canceled the hearing after Bio-Medical Applications of North Carolina, Inc. 
withdrew its request to hold a public hearing for a certificate of need application to develop 
Downtown Raleigh Dialysis by relocating 10 existing dialysis stations from Wake Forest Dialysis 
Center.  
 
For more information contact:  
 
    Mike McKillip, Project Analyst 
    Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 
    (919) 855-3873 
    Mike.Mckillip@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
Certificate of need public notices are posted online at www2.ncdhhs.gov/dhsr/news.html. 
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